JUN 28 1088

Docket No. 50-312

Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station
Sacramento Municipal Utility District
14440 Twin Cities Road

Herald, California 95638-9799

Attention: Mr. Joseph F, Firlit
Chief Executive Officer Nuclear
SUBJECT: ENFORCEMENT CONFERENCE, EA 88-173

This letter will confirm Mr. Ross A. Scarano's telephone conversation with you
on June 27, 1988, concerning an enforcement conference to be held between NRC
and Sacramento Municipal District at Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station at

10:00 a.m. on July 7, 1988. Matters to be discussed include:

the February 4,

1988, unplanned radiation exposure of a worker; your final report dated June
9, 1988 and the effectiveness of your corrective actions to preclude future

unplanned exposures of this nature.

Should you have any questions, please contact me as soon as possible.

ce:

S. Crunk, SMUD

J. Vinquist, SMUD
State of California

bee:

Prnject Inspector
Resident Inspector
G. Cook

B. Faulkenberry

J. Martin

docket file

M. Smith

J. Zollicoffer
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Sincerely,

O e o] Sigred

Division of Radiation Safety and
Safeguards
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